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CDC operations to shift to McConnell Center during fire alarm
install

By Thomas Zimmerman 29 August 2018

The upgrades will require CDC operations to shift to the McConnell Youth Center, located at 459
Bouquet Road starting Sept. 4 and lasting until Dec. 31.

The Moore Child Development Center will receive an updated fire alarm
and mass notification system as part of the post-wide upgrades to these
systems.

The upgrades will require CDC operations to shift to the McConnell Youth
Center, located at 459 Bouquet Road starting Sept. 4 and lasting until Dec.
31. Operating hours will remain the same, 0630-1730, Monday-Friday.
Hourly care will be offered on Tuesdays and Thursdays from 1130-1530.
The phone number to reach the front desk is 717-245-4555.

This new system will enable a number of new features for the safety of our
children and employees. In addition to providing greater reliability as a new
system, the system will provide audible alarms, a direct connection to the
Installation Operations Center and the Police desk for communications, a
carbon monoxide gas detection and sensors that tell first responders
exactly what detector or pull station has been activated, which will save



time in the event of an emergency.

If you have any questions regarding the relocation please contact the CDC
at (717) 245-3701.
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